
 
 
 
 
 
May 22, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear PG Families, 
 
As this school year comes to a close, I wanted to share some important information with you.  I was hopeful that we could return this 
year, even if just for the last week, but that is not going to happen.  We are now hoping to reopen school in August following 
directives from public health and implementing all safeguards.  
 
This week concludes our distance learning activities for the third trimester.  All work is due on Tuesday, May 26th. We will be open 
for all materials and school property to be dropped off between 9:00-12:00.  If your children are not finished with their work, next 
week is a week for make-up and completing all assignments.  If you do not turn your work in on Tuesday the 26th, the final drop off 
date will be Friday, May 29th between 9:00-12:00.  Report cards will be completed during the week so all work must be turned in no 
later than the 29th!     
 
Students participation in distance learning will be assessed and reported on the third trimester of the report cards.  The following is 
what you can expect to see on the report cards as well as the explanation of the grade: 
 
Grades TK-3 

EXPLANATION OF MARKS (including DISTANCE LEARNING) 
S        The student consistently meets and regularly exceeds behavioral expectations and/or standards; met distance learning expectations & 
            work is at the level of √+/+ or 75% or better 
S-       The student regularly meets behavioral expectations and/or standards; participated in distance learning expectations & work is at the  
            level of  √ or 50%- 74% 
N       The student does not meet behavioral expectations and/or standards; minimally participated in distance learning expectations & work is  
            at the level of N or <50% 

 
Grades 4-8 

EXPLANATION OF MARKS (including DISTANCE LEARNING) 
S       The student consistently meets and regularly exceeds behavioral expectations and/or standards; met distance learning expectations & work is at the  
          level of 3/4 or 75% or better 
S-      The student regularly meets behavioral expectations and/or standards; participated in distance learning expectations & work is at the level of 2, or 
          50%- 74% 
N      The student does not meet behavioral expectations and/or standards; minimally participated in distance learning expectations & work is at the level 
         of 1 or <50% 

 
DISTANCE LEARNING  

ELA   Mathematics  Science  Social Studies  

 
On Monday, June 1st our teachers will be passing out yearbooks and report cards to their students between 9:00-12:00.  Many of our 
teachers will have student’s belongings gathered for return, some will need to have your child clean out their desk and collect their 
personal belongings.  If students are to enter campus we will implement all safety precautions such as use of masks and gloves, 
maintain proper social distance, and limit any group to ten people or fewer.  We ask that everyone wear a mask when entering campus, 
we are encouraging staggered arrival times, and you may be asked to wait in your vehicle to keep group numbers low. 
 
The following are important dates as we move forward with closing out the school year: 
 

• Tuesday, May 26th 9:00-12:00 Drop off May’s work packets  
Return all school materials, library books, laptops. 
This final week is a “catch up/complete all work” week. 
Pick up breakfast and lunch for the week. 

 
 

• Friday, May 29th 9:00-12:00: Last chance to return all work, all school materials,  
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library books, and laptops. 
 

• Monday, June 1st 9:00-12:00 Collect personal belongings 
Yearbook/report card distribution. 
 

This certainly has been a year for the history books.  We look forward to opening in August and being able to teach your children in 
the classroom setting once again.  We at PG all want to thank you for your hard work and dedication to the distance learning activities.  
This shelter in place order is something that none of us signed up for and it has not been easy.  Our teachers have worked hard to 
provide quality instruction for your children and we recognize that parents have worked hard to support their children as they have 
taken on the role of the teacher.     
 
We hope to see everyone next week for work drop off and again on June 1st for yearbook and report card distribution.  For our last 
activity of the year, we will doing a “Drive Thru” promotion ceremony to recognize our 8th grade students.  This will be on June 2nd at 
5:00 PM.  Please refer to our informational flyer and help support our graduates. 
 
As always, please do not hesitate to contact your teacher, or our office with any questions or concerns.  Sherry remains our main 
contact for the office operations and can be reached at sherrym@sutter.k12.ca.us.  You can always reach me as well at 
davet@sutter.k12.ca.us. 
 
Please keep your families safe and remember that we will work together as we close out our school year. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Dave Tarr 
Superintendent / Principal 
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